

March 1, 2021 – 7PM

Attendance - Dorothy, Tammy, John, Mike, Dave and Brian

Absent – Robert, Bruce, Usha

On 3/1/21 Mike, Dave, and John met Shri Pattabhi, John Green, and Jake (Trojan) at the site to discuss action plans and see if they would be acceptable to OakRiver.

After that meeting John called Luke Trumble at EGLE to see how to amend the permit. Luke and John agreed the John/Shri could get their own permit and OakRiver would only need to allow them access to its common area to transport the materials.

However, due to the frostline warning being issued Trojan can't transport heavy loads and would have to wait until summertime to bring the needed riprap to the site.

John Green's claim that we should have informed him of the work prior to commencing and he had issue with some of the work completed. A large tree was removed, and the root system may have extended into John's Green property. Riprap was added at John Green's request.

We would get John/Shri to sign off on the work done to date and hold OakRiver harmless.

John/Shri will need to file their own permit (301) and enter a separate contract with Trojan.

Voting on

Allow Trojan to transport additional materials across OakRiver commons area.

June 30 is a cut out date as outlined in permit.

John/Shri sign off on the current work and file no complaints

Any damage over \$9,660 to our common area would be covered by John/Shri

John/Shri would adhere to all permits by state/county/city and assume full liability for any violation they commit

Dave moved, John Seconded.

All attending voted yes, and Bruce voted yes via proxy.